Request for Continuance/Spanos El Dorado Hills Apt Project

Craig Sandberg <craig@sandberglaw.net> Thu, Oct 9, 2014 at 11:58 AM
To: "n.santiago@edcgov.com” <n.santiago@edcgov.com>, "bosfive@edcgov.us" <bosfive@edcgov.us>

Cc: "jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us" <jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us>, "The BOSFOUR (bosfour@edcgov.us)"
<bosfour@edcgov.us>, "The BOSTHREE (bosthree@edcgov.us)" <bosthree@edcgov.us>, "bostwo@edcgov.us"
<bostwo@edcgov.us>, "bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us>

Dear Chairman Santiago,

This email will confirm my verbal request to you on behalf of my client, that the hearing on the A.G.
Spanos El Dorado Hills Apartment Project be continued from the Agenda of October 14, 2014, to the November
4, 2014 agenda. The continuance will allow additional time to respond to comments which have been made on
the project to ensure that we are able to provide a complete presentation to the Board. Thank you for your
cooperation.

Respectfully,

Craig Sandberg

Law Office of Craig M. Sandberg

1024 Iron Point Road, Suite 100 #1280
Folsom, CA 95630

916-357-6698

craig@sandberglaw.net

This e-mail and any attachments are intended only for the individual or company to which it is
addressed and may contain information which is privileged, confidential and prohibited from
disclosure or unauthorized use under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient of
this e-mail, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, or copying of this e-mail or the
information contained in this e-mail is strictly prohibited by the sender. If you have received
this transmission in error, please return the material received to the sender and delete all copies
from your system
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